THIS WEEK

Sunday, June 2

Digging Deeper (Jr & Sr High) 9:30-10:15 AM
Worship Service 10:30 AM

The Lord’s Supper

Tuesday, June 4
Women of Power 9:30-11:30 AM

Wednesday, June 5
Men'’s Book Study 7:00-9:00 PM

Thursday, June 6

Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM (in the Chapel)

Youth (Jr & Sr High) 7:00-8:30 PM

Please note that this is the last youth session of the season.

Sunday, June 9
Digging Deeper (Jr & Sr High) 9:30-10:15 AM
Worship Service 10:30 AM

Office Hours: Monday-Thursday, 8:30 AM-3:00 PM

Eastwood Backyard Bible Camps Fundraiser

We are raising funds to purchase camp supplies, Bibles, and t-
shirts for the kids. To contribute, please e-transfer donations to
fundraiser@eastwoodchurch.ca or drop them off at the church.

Women of Power

The Women of Power are in need of milk bags. They use these
bags to weave mats for those in developing countries. Once
completed, the mats are shipped overseas and used for

beds, for seating, and for students in a school setting.

Milk bags can be dropped off at the church during office hours.

Serving Opportunity: Baking for Sunday Morning Fellowship
If you would like to bake for Sunday morning fellowship, please
sign up at the Welcome Centre.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Radiant Women's Conference (via Simulcast)
Friday and Saturday, June 7-8

Redemption London, 250 Commissioners Rd E, London, ON

Register at www.rbclondon.ca/women/radiant

EFBC Baptism Class
Wednesday, June 26, 7:00-9:00 PM
(Please note date and time change.)

If you are considering baptism or would like to learn more about
what the Bible teaches about baptism, please register at the
Welcome Centre.

Fresh Start Support Services: Baby Bottle Drive
Sunday, May 12-Sunday, June 16

We still have a few baby bottles left. To participate, pick up a
baby bottle, fill it with change, cash, or a cheque (please make all
cheques payable to Fresh Start Support Services), and return it
to the church on Father's Day.

Alternatively, you may send an e-transfer to babybottles@fsms.ca

Gymnasium Open

The gym will be open for fellowship following the morning
worship service. There is no childcare provided during this time,
so please keep an eye on your children to ensure their safety.

Gardeners Wanted

We are looking for volunteers to help nurture our garden beds
and keep our property beautiful. Whether you're a seasoned
gardener or just eager to pull weeds, we welcome those with all
levels of experience.

If you are interested in serving in this way, please see Doug Feick
or contact us at 519-633-4131 during office hours.



